MEMORANDUM NO. MRC 2016-21

FOR:

COLLEGE SECRETARIES & GRADUATE SCHOOL COORDINATORS

FROM:

Marilyn R. Canta, PhD University Registrar

SUBJECT:

REPORT ON READMISSIONS & WAIVERS/ EXTENSIONS OF WAIVER

OF MRR

Please be reminded to submit to the OUR for transmittal to the OVCAA your report on students whose readmissions and waivers/ extensions of waiver of MRR you have approved for Midyear 2016 (based on Memorandum MRC 16-10, which may be accessed at the OUR website: our.upd.edu.ph under "Resources: List of Memoranda").

Moreover, please consider such report as part of the College's regular submissions for each term.

Thank you for your compliance.

cc: Deans and Directors of Academic Units